Attachment 2

July 30, 2018
To whom it may concern,

I, Zack Marks, am resigning from all of my coaching responsibilities with the Celina
Football Program because of a decision I had made the week prior to my twenty-first birthday. I
feel that this decision to resign is the best, not only for myself, but for the Celina Football
Program moving forward. I am extremely grateful for the opportunity, given to me by Coach
Brennen Bader, to coach alongside his wonderful staff.

Sincerely,

M

Zack Marks



